Captinium Maurich

Captinium Maurich

Configure

Config

The yearbook, received in May, is important to students in all grades. It contains many memories of activities and sports, but most of all, friends. Without a yearbook there would be nothing to remind one of school. Everyone was worried when Mrs. Hawes, who had been the advisor for nine years, left. Then Mrs. Katrina Reeves came to the rescue. She, from previous experience, knew exactly how to deal with a young staff and what was going on. By working over the summer, the staff regained their confidence by getting better acquainted with her.

Working with the yearbook was not as easy as it appeared. The members sold ads over the first part of summer, then had camp in August. At camp they chose the cover, section design, and drew their layouts. The photographers also worked very hard, re-

painting and cleaning the dark room.

Many members of the staff who were in 11th and 12th grade signed up for a journalism class. This proved to be very helpful because it provided extra time to work on the yearbook. The yearbook is a hard job that takes dedicated people, which is what this year's staff was all about.



Tiffanie Lee, special sections editor, works diligently on her layout for the last deadline.



The 1993-94 yearbook editors include students in grades 10 through 12 who give up much of their time to work on the yearbook.